

Town of Zebulon The Town of Friendly People



June 8, 2017

Mr. Sig Hutchinson Chairman Wake County Commissioners P.O. Box 550 Raleigh, NC 27602

RE:

Zebulon Planning Board

Dear Chairman Hutchinson:

On June 5, 2017 the Board of Commissioners of the Town of Zebulon voted unanimously to recommend to the Wake County Board of Commissioners that Mr. Larry Ray be reappointed to the Zebulon Planning Board as an ETJ member. His term will expire June 30, 2020.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at (919) 823-1800.

Sincerely,

Lisa M. Markland

Town Clerk

Cc:

Denise Hogan, County Clerk